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 Items to be considered  
Key Decision = KD 

Date of decision Date Chair of the 
Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee Informed 

Who can provide further 
information?  

Reasons why the decision 
could not be included on the 
28 day notice 

1.   Pre-audit Corporate Finance 
Outturn 2019/20 – Key 
Decision  
 
 

29 June 2020 
 

19 Jun 2020 Theresa Channell, Head of 
Strategic Finance 
Tel: 0115 8763649 
theresa.channell@nottingha
mcity.gov.uk 
 
 
 

The item could not be 
included on the 28 Day Notice 
because the outturn report is 
linked to the ‘Nottingham City 
Council 20/21 financial 
position and the impact of 
COVID-19’ report which is 
also being presented to June 
Executive Board. Due to the 
scale of the financial 
challenges the Council is now 
facing for 20/21 and future 
years in relation to the 
COVID-19 pandemic, it is 
appropriate to provide an 
interim briefing on the 
financial position of the 
Council and the next steps in 
managing this. 
 



2.   Nottingham City Council 20/21 
financial position and the 
impact of COVID-19 – Key 
Decision  
 
 

29 June 2020 
 

19 June 2020 Theresa Channell, Head of 
Strategic Finance 
Tel: 0115 8763649 
theresa.channell@nottingha
mcity.gov.uk 
 
 
 

The item could not be 
included on the 28 Day Notice 
because The Nottingham City 
Council 20/21 financial 
position and the impact of 
COVID-19 report is linked to 
the pre-audit Corporate 
Financial Outturn 2019/20 
report which is also being 
presented to June Executive 
Board. Due to the scale of the 
financial challenges the 
Council is now facing for 
20/21 and future years in 
relation to the COVID-19 
pandemic, it is appropriate to 
provide an interim briefing on 
the financial position of the 
Council and the next steps in 
managing this. 
 


